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December 20, 2024 
 
 
Hanna R. Gustafsson 
Kaplan Kirsch 
1675 Broadway, Suite 2300 
Denver, CO 80202 
 
 
Re: Extension Request No.2 Approval, Decision Date for Amendment 1 (AM-1),  
 Kirtright Pit, Permit No. M-1986-123 
 
Dear Ms. Gustafsson, 
 
On December 20, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 
request to extend the decision date for Amendment 1 (AM-1) for the Kirtright Pit, Permit File No. M-
1986-123. The Permittee is requesting an extension to the decision date from January 10, 2025, to March 
4th. The Division hereby approves the extension request to March 4, 2025.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert; DRMS 
  
ec: Ken Coulson, Coulson Excavating Company, Inc., ken@coulsonex.com 
 Peter Wayland, Weiland, Inc., pwayland@weilandinc.com 
 Hanna Gustafsson, Kaplan Kirsch, hgustafsson@kaplankirsch.com 
 Polly Jessen, Kaplan Kirsch, pjessen@kaplankirsch.com 
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